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Dear everyone,  

There are some new pictures on 

the Mabel display wall by the hall 

– these pictures tell us things 

that Mabel might do if she is 

scared, worried or not feeling 

safe. Have a look at the pictures 

and if you spot Mabel doing any of 

those things, stay away from her 

so she feels safe.  

 

There will be application forms for any Year 5 pupils that want to take 

responsibility for Mabel and walk her at playtimes. If successful in your 

application, you will be trained by the current Year 6 trainers and have some 

practice sessions.  

Now it is warmer and we are leaving doors open, Mabel is allowed to 

wander around the school. If you happen to see her do a poo, please 

come and get a yellow flag from the drawer outside Miss Payne’s 

office and put the flag next to the poo. An adult will then clear it up. 

Thank you. 

 

Mabel Hope and Miss Payne. 

 

 

REMINDER – when you see 

Mabel around school, 

remember to not call her 

name out. Just let her come 

over to you if she wants. 

Imagine having over 30 

people calling your name at 

once, it would be very 

annoying! 

 


